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Mandatory vaccination – Exemption applications open until 9 March 

2022 

Dear UJ Student,  

Following the approval by Council, and as communicated, the University of Johannesburg 

is now a mandatory vaccination site. As such, compliance with the Policy and the 

Implementation Protocol is mandatory. We would like to thank our students who have 

taken the opportunity to vaccinate and upload their vaccination certificates.  

Students who have not vaccinated and/or uploaded their vaccination certificates have 

been allowed to apply for an exemption. The closing date for applications for exemption 

has been extended on several occasions.  

Students who still intend to apply for exemption can do so via the online system 

https://ulink.uj.ac.za/ujvac by no later than Wednesday, 9 March 2022. After this date, 

no further requests/applications for exemptions will be considered. 

Students who do not adhere to the deadlines shall not be permitted on campus and 

risk being deregistered.  
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